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6", October 2008

Dear Scott,
I want to thank BLZGSA for helping DMIS obtain their GSA Schedule contract, It was a long process but we made it

through with the assistance of Ronnicce Pearcy. She was persistent in contacting the contracting officer throughout
the process and conveying the information to me. Ronniece made the process much easier.

Once again, thank you to EZGSA and Ronniece Pearcy for helping us achieve this goall

Singérely,
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President
DMIS

1700 Rockville Pike / Suite 400 / Rockville, MD 20852/ tel: 301-998-6167 / fax: 703-310-6661
seema.dhoop@drnis-inc.com




